
  

Your Comment on the Drury Metropolitan project 

Please include all the contact details listed below with your comments and indicate whether you 
can receive further communications from us by email to substantive@fasttrack.govt.nz. 

1. Contact Details 

Please ensure that you have authority to comment on the application on behalf of those named on 
this form. 

Organisation name (if 
relevant) 

Ngāi Tai ki Tāmaki 

First name Jada 

Last name MacFie 

Postal address PO Box 141, Clevedon 2248, Auckland 

Home phone / Mobile 
phone 

 Work phone 092928484 

Email (a valid email 
address enables us to 
communicate efficiently 
with you) 

kaitiaki@ngaitaitamaki.iwi.nz  

 

2. We will email you draft conditions of consent for your comment  

☒ 
I can receive emails and my email 
address is correct ☐ 

I cannot receive emails and my postal 
address is correct 

 Please provide your comments below, include additional pages as needed. 

Kia ora koutou, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment relating to the Fast Track process for the Drury 
Metropolitan development. In reading the engagement schedule and details regarding the raising 
of this project with our iwi representatives, it prompted us to look through our records relating to 
this project. 

It appears the last meaningful engagement by the developers with Ngāi Tai ki Tāmaki was in 2018, 
where a Cultural Values Assessment was commissioned with no further engagement beyond then. 

The report in the Fast Track application states that during a hui for a different project, this 
significant project was raised with whomever the Ngāi Tai ki Tāmaki representative was who 
provided no comment at that time. No date or name was given, which makes it difficult to 
determine who that would have been and what timeframe this occurred in which leads us to feel 

mailto:kaitiaki@ngaitaitamaki.iwi.nz


   
 

2 

 

discomfort regarding our being included as meaningfully consulted on something we have not 
been involved in, in great detail, since 2018. 

In this light, we are unable to put our name to this project in support unless further detail can be 
provided. 
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Thank you for your comments 


